
 

November	6,	2024	
	

PUBLIC	NOTICE	
	
In	accordance	with	§	2.2-3707	of	the	Code	of	Virginia,	the	following	notice	is	hereby	given:	
	
Date:	 	 November	14,	2024	
	
Time:	 	 2	–	4	p.m.	
	
Location:	 4th	Floor	Boardroom	
	 	 Smith	Hall,	Virginia	Military	Institute	
	 	 Lexington,	VA	24450	
	
The	Virginia	Military	Institute	Board	of	Visitors	Audit,	Finance,	and	Planning	Committee	is	
conducting	an	in-person	meeting	on	Thursday,	November	14,	2024,	beginning	at	2	p.m.	in	
Smith	Hall	on	post	at	VMI.	VMI	business	will	be	discussed	by	participating	members.	
	
There	will	be	no	public	comment	at	this	meeting,	however,	the	meeting	is	open	to	the	
public.	Written	comments	may	be	submitted	to	BOVSecretary@vmi.edu.	Written	comments	
received	by	close	of	business	on	Wednesday,	November	13,	2024,	will	be	distributed	to	
members	of	the	committee	in	advance	of	the	meeting.	
	
Questions	about	the	meeting	may	be	directed	to	Col.	Bill	Wyatt	at	wyattwj@vmi.edu	or	
(540)	464-7311.	

	
	
 


